
Woodburn Public School                

Shane’s Stuff   
We are hastily approaching the mid-point of Term 4 and the 
pace of school life remains frantic. Each and every day we 
see students shining and making positive progress in many 
and varied ways. Hopefully our school reports can capture 
some of this information, but often there are successes in 
schools that do not fit our student reports. These things 
include our students who are now playing games successfully 
with friends, developing abilities to share and take turns, 
and students who are doing extra jobs around the school 
to demonstrate their levels of responsibility and leadership. 
The same can be said for staff. Along with quality teaching 
and learning, there are many little successes that go 
unnoticed or can seem inconsequential, however in the 
bigger picture are supporting the successes of our school.
I applaud the efforts of all and trust that we can maintain 
this progress as we bring the 2018 school year to an end.

Friday’s Colour Run
The P&C are holding a BBQ and Colour Run this coming 
Friday commencing  at  1:40pm.   Whilst   there   is  
an element of fundraising available, it is NOT a 
requirement. The Colour Run is inclusive of all students 
who to participate. Families are also invited along to 
share a sausage sandwich and watch the festivities.
Whilst last year’s event did not get students as colourful as 
we expected, this year might. Students are encouraged to 
bring along some light coloured clothing to wear during the 
colour fun run. Students who are going home with parents 
(or other suitable travel options) may stay in those clothes, 
however students travelling by bus may need to change 
depending upon how wet and/or colourful they may become.

Book Fair
Thank you to the families who have accessed this year’s Book 
Fair. We hope the selection of books on offer were suitable to 
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For Your Diary
             
Week 5  12 - 16 November

Tues   13 Nov Kindy Orientation

Fri     16 Nov Colour Fun Run

Week 6  19 - 23 November

Tues   20 Nov Kindy Orientation

Week 7 Intensive 
Swimming Scheme

Please have all notes & monies 
handed in for nominated 

students in Week 6.

Next P&C Meeting
Monday 3 December

6:30pm in the 
staffroom. All welcome!



the interests of both students and families.

2019 Enrolments
Wow, at this stage numbers are looking 
positive for 2019 and we may need to 
close our books for any further out-of-
area enrolments. This is a wonderful space 
to be in, where interest in attending our 
school has us reaching enrolment numbers 
that we have not previously reached in 
or time as “Woodburn Public School”.
As a school we remain committed to doing 
all we can to ensure ‘all students are known, 
valued and cared for’, knowing that achieving 
this goal means working with students at 
individual levels to develop their academic, 
social, emotional and behaviour skills. There 
are so many things in schools that require 
differentiation, tolerance, understanding 
and encouragement. As a school community 
(staff, students and parents) the efforts 
of all are contributing to our success.

Term 4 Coming Events
Week 5:
Friday 16 November – P&C Colour Fun Run

Week 6:
Tuesday 20 November – Kindy O Day 3 (9:25 – 
11:30am)

Week 7:
All Week – Intensive Swimming Scheme
Tuesday 27 November – Kindy O Day 4 (9:25 – 
11:30am)

Week 8:
All Week – Intensive Swimming Scheme 
(nominated students Years 2 to 6)
Monday 3 December – P&C Meeting 6:30pm

Week 9:
Friday 14 December – Term 4 Merit Assembly 
from 2:10pm

Week 10:
Tuesday 18 December – Annual Presentation 
Assembly 1:30 – 3:25pm & Year 6 Farewell 
4:30-6:30pm
Wednesday 19 December – End of School.

Until next 
newsletter...

2018 COLOUR SPECTACULAR  
FUN RUN ! 

 
On Friday 16 November we will be having our Colour 
Spectacular Fun Run. Starting at 1:40pm with a sausage 
sizzle sponsored by the P&C and the run will start at 
2pm. The Rural Fire Service will be there to add to the 
excitement  
 
Helpers are in need to throw powder at the kids so if 
you are available please contact a P&C member. We 
would very much appreciate your help .  
 
Some important notes to remember are: 
 
• White t-shirts are to be worn to school on the day. 
• A change of clothes must be brought to school if 

you are catching the bus home. 
• Every student can participate whether they are 

fundraising or not. 
• If choosing a prize please make it clear to read. 
• Books are to be returned by Tuesday 20 Nov. 
• And most importantly…. HAVE FUN! 
 
Denise Vale 
P&C Member 

  



              
Our Stars

KB Rio Holdsworth Jasmine Davis Layla Williams Cailie Hicks
1/2J Kate Marshall Tyson Boan Harry Williams Milli Vidler
2/3R Xyz Smithicks Kale Bryen Tayla Frankland Oden Rowe
3/4T Axton Brown Mackenzie Allen Tyler Alchin Shakiya 

Gambrill
5J Roanen Cross

Drew Johns
Matilda Wornes

Rory Bryen
Mika Spicer Jacob Trustum

Ripper Awards Cailie Hicks
Tyson Boan

Kale Bryen
Xahran Smith

Tiahna Gambrill
Indigo Skaines

Dana Spicer

Book Awards Blane Frankland
Blake Smith

Hunter 
Houldsworthy

Hayden 
Swansborough

Brock Graham
Vienna Butler




